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I'm in opposition to increasing size of our landfill for many reasons: the landfill and all
of its trucks and waste harms wildlife habitat, increases noise pollution and
groundwater pollution, adds long term liabilities to our community.

| swim and paddle board on the Willamette River from Eugene down to Salem. This
public resource has become a hazard to my health because of the leachate drained
from Coffin Butte Landfill. The amount of leachate has continued and is expected to
grow with this proposed expansion. It needs to stop immediately. This operational
activity violates BCC 53.215 (2) and Benton County Comprehensive Plan policies
51.2,5.2.1,and 5.7.4

My address is 4250 NW PINTAIL PLACE, Corvallis OR 97330
Thank you,

Vanessa Ville
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